
 

          SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
                                    March 2, 2025 

                                         10:30 AM 

 

Welcome 

 

Lighting of Peace Lamp 

 

Call to Worship  

 

Congregational Singing  

 

Affirmation of Faith  

 

Offertory Prayer 

**Children will collect coins for My Coins Count** 

 

Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

      

Scripture: Luke 10: 38-42 

 

Message: “Better to Receive”         ---Joy Cotchen 

 

Song of response 

 

Benediction 

 

Sending Song  

 
                                                   Message: Joy Cotchen 

                                          Worship Leader: Julia Tice 

Announcements & Prayer: Don Green  

                                          Worship Planner: Julia Tice   

Accompanist: Byron Miller  

Song Leader: Karin Miller   

Sound Room: Ryan Critchfield 

Video: Reuben Tice 

                                                                                          Live Stream: Isaac Tice 

                   Volume 70-No. 27 

 

 

 

 

Calendar of Events 

 
Today         Please sign-up for bowling by today. 

 

March        3 - Worship Committee Meeting – 6:00 p.m. 

                   4 - Church Council – 7:00 p.m. 

        5 – Ash Wednesday 

       5 - Daughters of Dorcas 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

       8 – Meet and Greet with Wes & Deb Bergen, 5:30 p.m.  

               (light refreshments will be served) 

       9 – Daylight Saving Time Begins 

                  22 - Bowling 2:00 to 4:00 – Everyone Welcome –  

                             White Oak Lanes in Cumberland, MD. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Turn your Clocks forward Saturday 

evening March 8, to be on time for 

Church on March 9th 

 

 
 

It’s time to plan for 

summer church camp at 

Laurelville!  Brochures 

have been placed in 

mailboxes of families 

with school-aged 

children. Registration 

deadline is the end of 

May. 

 



 

 

Church Information: Phone: (814) 662-4201     

Secretary: Sherry Abel  

Office hours: Monday-Friday: 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

 

Elders: 

Don Green (Chair) (814) 521-5709 

Sherry Abel  (814) 233-0510 

Rosie Cupler  (301) 697-1772 

Ken Detrick  (814) 662-2692 

Ed Hoover  (814) 521-7128 

 

 

 
 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible  

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also 

large print songbooks and hearing devices; please ask an usher for 

assistance with these items. 

AED (Automated External Defibrillator) is located at the back of 

the church near the elevator. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Story of Mary and Martha 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

February 23, 2025, Offering Total 

 

 General Fund                            $5,085.00 

  

 Attendance                     72 
 

Birthdays: 

March 2 – Maryanna Durst 

            5 – Jeremy Hoover 

            7 – Karin Miller 

       
 

 

Welcome, Joy Cotchen 

mailto:office@springsmc.org


 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oak Dale Church in Salisbury, PA invites us to 

participate in their RENEW 2025 annual  

Women’s Retreat. 

 

RENEW 2025 will be held Friday evening March 7th, from 

6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m., and Saturday, March 8th from  

8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 

Featuring: Jodi Jackson Tucker 

Register online @ www.oakdalechurch.net/renew  

or call 814-662-2547 

 

Bowling Sign-up on the Bulletin Board in the Church 

Foyer.  We need to know who is going bowling by 

Today.  Shoe rental and pizza will be provided. 

 

 

AMBS – Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary 
 

Peace Theology in Movement: A Lunchtime Colloquium: 

Wednesdays, Jan. 15 – April 30, 12–1 p.m. ET, via Zoom. This 

free weekly online colloquium series focuses on the Mennonite 

Action movement as an expression of Mennonite peace theology. 

Instructors: Janna Hunter-Bowman of Anabaptist Mennonite 

Biblical Seminary and Jonathan Smucker of Mennonite Action. 

Participants can attend any or all sessions, starting anytime. There is 

no charge, but registration is required to receive the link. View the 

schedule and register: ambs.edu/peace-colloquium 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The Casselman Valley Unit of Mennonite Disaster Service is 

planning a fundraiser Spaghetti Dinner for Saturday, March 29, at 

the Salisbury Fire Hall, from 12:00 to 6:00 or until sold out. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Housewarmer Project—Prayer Shawls & Wall Hangings 

 

In celebration of Mennonite Disaster Service's 75th 

anniversary, we are inviting church sewing circles and 

individuals who enjoy sewing, knitting, crocheting, or 

weaving to join us by creating wall hangings or prayer 

shawls for our Housewarmer Project during the month of 

February! 

 

The Housewarmer Project provides quilted wall hangings and 

prayer shawls to disaster survivors whose homes have been 

rebuilt or restored by Mennonite Disaster Service. The wall 

hangings and prayer shawls are presented to the homeowner 

at the dedication of the home. These handmade gifts are a 

lasting symbol of compassion and of coming home. 

 

Housewarmer Project information, guidelines, and mailing 

instructions for completed wall hangings and prayer shawls 

can be found at mds.org/housewarmer-project. 

 

Please let Sharon Livengood know if you have questions, 

a wall hanging, or prayer shawl. Sharon will coordinate 

and mail these items. 

 

 

 

http://www.oakdalechurch.net/renew
https://ambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0e5e997256c6c06bbb4f4944&id=29de35820f&e=9c0fcd7098

